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Following in Jesus’ footsteps…

We pray together

We play together

We learn together
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Come and See

	Our RE Theme continues over the next few weeks with Belonging.  Try to talk to your child about someone who has been to a Baptism and/or Confirmation and about their memories of this celebration. What signs, symbols and promises were made during the service.
We will be studying Judaism week from Monday 9th November until Friday 13th November. 



Our school Prayer
Jesus, Mary and Joseph bless my family at home,

Jesus, Mary and Joseph bless my family at school,

Jesus, Mary and Joseph bless all the families of the world
Amen
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It’s Time to Shine[image: image2.png]




	Year Group
	Achievement Certificates
	Dojos

Certificate

	Year 1
	Michael

Scarlett

George
	

	Year 2
	Casey
Jacob
	Ciara

	Year 3
	Paris

Kian

Grace
	Jack

	Year 4
	Erin

Chloe
	Evie

	Year 5
	Christopher

Libbi
	Angus

	Year 6
	Freya
Jack
	Charlie
Nathan


	     What’s happened this week?

	Y2 Football
Selected boys played in the Everton Football tournament on Monday. They won all their matches including the semi-final. After a brilliant final they were narrowly beaten 1-0. Well done boys.
Rejoice

Many thanks to everyone who came along to the Rejoice on Thursday. We hope that you enjoyed the children’s performance.
Family Learning
Thank you to all the parents who attended the internet safety course. From your evaluations we can see that this was very informative. Please do not worry if you were unable to attend as we are hoping to host this meeting again next term.
Storytelling
What a wonderful time Y1, Y2, Y3 & Y5 have had this week listening to stories from other countries and learning about their cultures. We would like to thank Knowsley Library Service for sharing these stories with the children and also thank Mrs Edge for arranging this activity.

	What’s coming up soon

	School Nurse

The next drop in session from the school nurse will be on Tuesday 3rd November at 10am. If you have any concerns regarding your child please do pop into school.

Together Day

The Y2 class will be holding their Together Day on Thursday 5th November from 1.45pm. All are welcome to come along.

Parent Meetings
We will be holding parent meetings on Monday 9th November. A separate letter has now been sent home. Please call into the office for a letter if you have not received it.
Open Evening

We will be holding our Annual Open Evening on Thursday 19th November from 6-8pm for prospective parents of children who are due to start school next September. All are welcome to come and tour our wonderful school.
Best of British

The school kitchen are offering a special promotion ‘Best of British’ from Monday 2nd November until Friday 6th November. The cost for the week will be £5.00.  A letter has been sent home earlier in the week. 
Poppies

We have received the Poppies and wrist bands this year which are now being sold. The poppies are on sale for 50p each and the wrist bands for £1.00. I’m sure you will be very supportive. 
Golden Dinner Table

In an effort to promote our school values we will be focusing each half term on one particular value. Next half term we will be focusing on Respect. As part of this initiative, each week two children from each class who have shown respect in the hall and at playtime will be chosen and rewarded by sitting at the Golden Dinner Table on Friday lunchtime where they will be served their lunch by staff. 
We will also be rewarding the children who have been identified as the ‘Star of the Week’. Selected children will receive a personal Golden invitation from Mrs Hannah to have afternoon tea with her in her office after assembly. I’m sure the children will really look forward to this; we know Mrs Hannah is!  ( Please note that we will no longer be awarding class Dojo’s.



	Wizz Kids

We have been asked to let you know that Wizzkids holiday club will be open from Monday 26th October until Friday 30th October. Open daily from 7.30am – 6pm.

To book a place please call Lynn on 07947403363. Please note that they are also open on Monday 21st December and Tuesday 22nd December.


	Spotlight on Y6

	This week, after our visit to Liverpool to see Michael Rosen, we have continued to read some of his poems in class. The one I liked best was Strict. This was about a school where all the teachers wouldnt let you breath. He read Chocolate Cake and Corned Beef and then he signed two of our books which are now in class.
We also went to Pex Hill to produce Autumn pictures using sticks, rocks and leaves. This was part of our ‘Art Day’. When we returned to school we painted landscape pictures in the theme of Andy Goldsworthy. These can be seen outside the Y6 classroom.

In numeracy we have been learning about prime numbers. These are numbers which can only be divided by one and itself like 1, 2, 3, 5, 7 etc. I filled in a grid and I played a game with dice, it was good fun.

In literacy Miss read ‘Wonder’ to us. It’s about a boy called August who only has one eye and he starts school. He meets a bully but then makes a new friend called Summer. As part of our shared write we have been completing character descriptions. 

Many thanks to Freya & Connor


	PTFA News



	Spooky Disco
Many thanks to everyone who supported the Spooky Disco last night. Unfortunately due to renovations at the club we were unable to let as many parents as usual attend. 

Sorry for any inconvenience. 
We will let you know how much was raised after half term.
Bonfire Bake Off – November 5th
We will be holding a cake sale on Thursday 5th November at 3.30pm. We would be grateful for any donations so please get your bakery hats on. A prize will be given for the best Bonfire Cake.



	Diary Dates


	November
	

	Monday 2nd – Friday 6th
	National School Meals Week - £5.00 for the week

	Thursday 5th
	Y2 Together Day @ 2pm

	Thursday 5th
	Bonfire Bake Off

	Monday 9th
	Parent Meetings

	Monday 9th
	KS2 Encourage a child’s reading @ 9am-10.15am with children - Workshop

	Monday 16th
	Reception Numeracy 9am – 10.15am with children

	Monday 23rd
	KS1 Maths 9am-10.15am with children

	Monday 30th
	Reception & Y1 supporting children’s reading 9am–10.15am - Workshop


And finally… 
A positive thought for the week to promote discussion in the classroom and at home…
I am being polite when I wait for my turn and 
say please and thank you.
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I hope that you all have a lovely half term break
Many thanks
Mrs Hannah
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